
FU Berlin Forum on Korea 2016 
        2.11.2016 18-20 Uhr am Institut Koreastudien FU Berlin

Current Situation on the Korean Peninsula
and South Korea's policy toward North Korea 

(Vortrag auf Englisch) 

Dr. Kwang Ho Park is currently serving as the Director General of the Ministry of Unification in Korea. He received 

his BA, MA, and Ph.D. in Political Science at Seoul University, and has also been a visiting professor at UC Berkeley 

and visiting fellow at the Center for Strategic and International Studies in Washington DC. Since beginning at the 

Ministry of Unification in 1989, he has also held the positions of deputy director, division director, and Director 

for Inter-Korean Social Exchanges. His expertise in the fields of inter-Korean exchange and cooperation makes 

him an invaluable resource for the future direction of Korean unification. 

Time: Wednesday 18:00-20:00  
Venue: Seminar Room, The Institute of Korean Studies 
Fabeckstr. 7, 14195 Berlin 
Inquiries: Dr. Hye Young Kim (hye.young.kim@fu-berlin.de) 
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